
Reminder: Children in Key Stage 1 are provided with a piece of fruit at break time as part of the School Fruit & Vegetable scheme.  

9th  October 2020 

Tel: 01827 892422 

Email: admin2018@welearn365.com               

website: www.dordonprimaryschool.co.uk 

 
Parent/ School Relationship 

 
The relationship between home and school is one of the most 
important elements in successful education for school. Where 
school and parents work in partnership to secure the best                
outcomes for the child, the child reaches their potential.  
 
So what does this look like?  

 School listening to parents and responding to any concerns 

that are raised by parents. At our school we always aim to               
respond quickly to concerns that are telephoned or emailed into 
school.  It may not be immediate as staff may be teaching or in 
meetings but as soon as we can, we will respond to you. Please 
make sure you use the admin email address with FAO member 
of staff this ensures it gets passed on to the appropriate person. 

 School ensuring that where possible, information is shared 

openly and in a timely manner so parents have adequate notice 
about any changes or events. 

 We ask that you as parents talk positively about school - if 

there is an issue please don't talk about it in front of your child as 
this can lead to them feeling awkward and conflicted. 

 Keep up to date with what is happening in school by reading 

the newsletter, Eschools pages and checking for school email. 
That way you will be very much in the loop with events taking 
place in school.  
 
Support the learning of your child by reading with them regularly, 
practising words/ spellings for the week and their 10 for 10. 
These are available on class Eschools pages.   
 
There have been incidents recently where issues have been 
aired on social media for general comment without these issues 
being shared with school. This does not give the opportunity for 
issues to be resolved successfully. We respectfully ask that            
parents avoid this moving forward.  
 
By working together, we will secure the best outcomes for your 
children. We are very grateful that our parents are on board with 
us and your positive feedback during the recent lockdown was 
very much appreciated. The school community is slowly but  
surely regaining its vibrant and happy identity and we would like 
to maintain that momentum.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Mrs M Cross                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Executive Head 

Spot Light on Excellence…    
 

 

Half Term Club at Dordon Primary School 

 

Take a look at this wonderful half term club                                       

for Dordon Children! 

 

Miss McGroarty 

                                                                                                                  Start of Year Forms                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Don’t forget to complete the start of year data and consent e-forms for your child. The links are: 

Data Collection 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-
hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sAD9VVL6YSVKjitogcvkhWdUMTk1M01XWEZNTjUwQ1FWS1hKM0FTTzFRNy4u 

Consent Form 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sAD9VVL6YSVKjitogcvkhWdUQVRaSlZUQjdQSTZWTVRVTzU0SE5UUDVSRy4u 

Thrive Consent 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sP2TW5LkNetEhswooxYE-
mhUNktUN0dWTTZQMDRaOEVaRVFLVVAxMDFGWi4u 



Last weeks                                                         
Postcards Home  

Peacock = Callum   

Kingfisher = Robin  

Swan = Antonia 

Owl = Tyler                     

Swift = Elliott A                                                                 

Hawk = Amelia                                           

Falcon = Charlie    

Dates for your Diary 

Academic Year 2020/21 

26/10/20 - 30/10/20 - Half Term 

02/11/20 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

18/12/20 - End of Term 

04/01/21 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

05/01/21 - Spring Term begins 

15/02/21 - 19/02/21—Half Term 

22/02/21 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

01/04/21 - End of Term 

19/04/21 - Summer Term begins 

03/05/21 - May Bank Holiday 

31/05/21 - 04/06/21 - Half Term     

07/06/21 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

18/06/21 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

21/07/21 - End of Term 

These dates may be subject to change if necessary. Details and times to be confirmed nearer each event. 

                                                              

        

 

Here is what Kingfisher class have been en-

joying this week: 

 

“I like our book ‘Beegu’ and I liked pretending 

to be the teacher and telling Beegu off.”   

Jayde 

 

“I like phonics and learning new graphemes.”   Logan 

 

“I like being in Year 1 because Miss Thorpe is a great teacher.”   

Millie 

 

“I liked going on the laptop to make a good alien.”   Charlie 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunchtime Supervisor, Scale band B  

6.25 hours per week - 11.50am to 1.05pm  

Monday to Friday - term time only (39 weeks)  

Actual salary £2603.88 per annum  

Birchwood is a very popular successful school recognised as ‘an               

outstanding school’ (OFSTED 2014/15). We are looking for a permanent 

member of staff to join our friendly, enthusiastic and committed team 

working with our well behaved and happy pupils.  

Full training will be given, as well as all the support you need. This is a 

great opportunity to do something really rewarding, working with  

wonderful children and gain some valuable extra experience for that 

CV! Further details and application forms are available from the school 

website. Completed applications should be returned to school no later 

than 12.00 noon on Friday 23rd October 2020.  

Birchwood Primary School is a proud member of The Community        

Academies Trust and we are committed to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and           

volunteers to share this commitment. This post is subject to enhanced 

DBS disclosure.  

Stop It Please!  

Children need to be taught to deal with things they don’t like 
happening to them properly. In school we tell them that 
hitting back is not acceptable. We simply ask: 

‘If someone does or says something you don’t like, say ‘Stop It 
Please!’. If this doesn’t stop the problem, go to an adult who 
will ALWAYS deal with the problem immediately.  




